
 

 
A range of extra curriculum clubs are offered after school, some by teaching and non-teaching staff and 
parents voluntarily and others by private providers. Marlborough's after school clubs have been created to 
give the children the opportunity to learn new skills and if they enjoy the club they can apply to join again at 
the beginning of each term by asking for a permission form from the school office. All clubs are provided 
throughout the term except where specified. 
 

Mondays  
 

 Table tennis ~ 08:00-08:30 ~ years 3-6 (maximum 4 places) ~ provided by Jacqui Heath in school 
hall. 

 Bridge Club ~ lunchtime 12:15-13:15 ~ years 4, 5 & 6 ~ provided by Liz Perry in class 5  

 Multi-sports £35 for 10 weeks ~ 15:30-16:45 ~ years 1 to 6 ~ provided by KM Sports both in the hall 
and on the school field.   
 

Tuesdays 
 

 Circus skills £2.50 p\wk ~ 15:30-16:45 ~ years 1 to 6 ~ provided by Charlie and David Ellis in the 
hall ~ parents welcome 

 Cooking club £5 ~ 15:30-16:30 years 2 to 6 for 5 weeks ~ provided by Dawn Blackburn and Jess 
Oughton in the kitchen.  

 Netball for years 4 to 6 ~ 15:30-16:45 (top playground). 
 

Wednesdays 
 

 Chess ~ lunchtime 12:15-13:15 ~ years 3 to 6 provided by Louise Gall in class 3 
 Gardening club £15 ~ 15:30-16:30 ~ for years 1 to 6 (maximum 10 places) provided by Sam Shears 

in the school gardens and allotment. 
 

Thursdays 
 

 Cricket 15:30-16:30 ~ years 3, 4, 5 & 6 ~ provided by Acorn multi-sports. Meet in the hall before 
departing for the school field. 

 

Fridays 
 

 Table tennis ~ 08:00-08:30 ~ years 3-6 (maximum 4 places) ~ provided by Jacqui Heath in school 
hall. 

 Recorders £2.50 p\wk ~ lunchtime 12:30-13:00 ~ years 1 to 6 (maximum 10 places) provided by 
Lucetta Radcliffe. 

 Art £7.50 ~ 14:00-15:15 ~ for years 1 & 2 before half term / for years 3 to 6 after half term ~ for 5 
weeks (maximum 12 places)  provided by Sue Pellow.  

 
 

Please ask for a consent form at the school office.  Many of the after school clubs have limited 
places and consent forms are issued on a first come, first served basis. 
 

These clubs are not a child minding provision and children should join the club because they are 
interested.  If you do require child-minding please ask at the school for information. 
 
We would prefer children not to bring snacks to these clubs, as the time spent consuming them does eat 
into the time available for the activity. At film club, however, the children do have time to eat a snack whilst 
sitting and watching a film and it can add to the event. May we remind parents that children need to bring 
healthy snacks to school – chocolate bars and sweets do not meet the national school food standards we 
follow. May we also ask that you avoid sending the children in with nuts, as there are several children with 
severe nut allergies within the school. Thank you 
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